Essential Services Commission.

Goulburn Murray Water PRICING Review.

Attention David Hepps and Jason Fitts.

Dear David and Jason,

Following the recent meeting held in Kerang I wish to comment and offer

Suggestions on GM-Water single Pricing Strategy

In the short term I think the only way forward is to re-inforce the suggestion forward at this meeting by Mr McKinnon of Pyramid Hill.

Quote "where the pricing of each GM-Water district should remain district by district until the Connections program is completed" end of quote.

It has become very clear that the level of services will differ quite substantially from district to district due to the varying types of Agriculture business in each district in the future.

Thus One (Single) price will not reflect the types of costing delivery required and therefore should be costed on each districts basis. (Refer the McDonald Review for further clarification).

Hoping this is clear to you both. Should you need to further discuss these points feel free to contact me. My mobile is

Kind Regards to you both.

bolin J. Hendo

Colin J Fenton

30th November 2015